November 30, 2022

Dear Manhasset School Community,

Are you registered to vote in the upcoming capital projects bond proposition vote on Thursday, December 8? For complete voter eligibility and registration information, please visit the District's website.

If you are not registered and would like to be eligible to vote on December 8, you may register to vote in person no later than close of business on December 2, at the Office of the District Clerk, District Office, Manhasset Secondary School - 200 Memorial Place, 8 am to 4 pm **BY APPOINTMENT ONLY**. Call 516-267-7724 or email districtclerk@manhassetschools.org to make an appointment.

For those residents who will need an absentee ballot to vote on the capital projects bond proposition, please visit the <u>District's website</u> for an application. Please note the following:

- If the ballot is to be mailed to you, your application for an absentee ballot must be received by the District Clerk no later than December 1.
- If the ballot is to be delivered personally to the voter, the application for an absentee ballot must be received by December 7.

Completed absentee ballots must be received by the District Clerk no later than 5 pm on Thursday, December 8.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gaurav Passi

Superintendent of Schools